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    The date is still set to leave for Argentina the first part of January.  The plans are to arrive in Argentina and meet a veteran missionary who will be taking us to La Plata, the southern part of Buenos Aires, where we will find a hotel to stay in until we find a house to rent.  We are praying that the Lord allows us to quickly find a house and begin looking for a church to rent and start shortly after arriving in Argentina.  
 

    The Lord has blessed by allowing us to raise the majority of our needed amount for our set up fund.   Since we have been back in the states, many churches have been very sweet in giving us special love offerings for our set up fund in Argentina.  
 

    We have been working on our visa work to enter in Argentina as residents and not tourists.  The Lord has blessed and it looks as if all is going wonderful.  We have had some ups and downs with the paperwork and Argentina Consulate, but the Lord has blessed and we are working on the final details before leaving.
 

    While here in the states, you can still reach us anytime on our cell phone at 678-492-1622.  
 

    We would like to once again give a public invitation to every person to visit us in Argentina this coming year.  We know it will be a blessing to you to personally see what your prayer and missions money is doing, and also see how the Lord is blessing.  
 


Yours to evangelize the world in our generation,

 

Jeff, Mindy, Lydia and Adriana Bush
Missionaries to Argentina
Macedonia World Baptist Missions
678-492-1622 --cell
e-mail -- bush@reachingall.com
web pg -- www.reachingall.com
